
Workshop  to  focus  on  civic
engagement
Tahoe  Regional  Young  Professionals  is  hosting  a  civic
engagement workshop on Feb. 17 from 6-7pm at the Lake Tahoe
Community College board room.

Topics include getting involved in the community and making
your voice heard. This workshop will cover the basics of civic
engagement,  political  landscape  at  Lake  Tahoe,  local
elections,  upcoming  projects  in  the  community,  and  how
individuals may be heard.

For those who can’t make the workshop, it will be streamed
live by Tahoe Production House.

This workshop is free for TRYP members and $5 for non-members.
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